



May 18, 2017

Morris Woman's Club c/o Caroline Cummings 830 E Southmor Rd. Morris, IL 60450

Dear members of Morris Woman's Club,

On behalf of the membership of the General Federation of Women's Clubs, I extend our best wishes and congratulations to Morris Woman's Club upon the celebration of 90 years of service to your community and state as a federated club. What a noteworthy milestone this is! It gives me great pleasure to recognize the commitment and loyalty of your members to your club, to the Illinois Federation of Women's Clubs, and to the General Federation of Women's Clubs.

Please know that the devotion and dedication of the members of Morris Woman's Club to volunteer community service through GFWC club work are very much appreciated. Your collective efforts contribute to GFWC's proud tradition of achievement and will ensure the continuation of that legacy into the future.

Please accept sincerest congratulations from all of us at the General Federation of Women's Clubs.

Forever Living the Volunteer Spirit Through GFWC,

Charla & Show

Sheila E. Shea

International President



General Federation of Women's Clubs

90th Anniversary Certificate Presented to

Morris Woman's Club

In recognition and appreciation of distinguished service to the community and the nation

May 18, 2017

President, General Federation of Women's Clubs